
 

 It’s Time to Recertify Your Patients!* 

The Families First Coronavirus Response Act has expired. 
To learn how MVP can help your patients continue their 

coverage, visit mvphealthcare.com/recertification. 

*Applies to Members enrolled in Medicaid, Child Health Plus (CHP), Health and Recovery 

Plan (HARP), and the Essential Plan (EP). 
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Gaps In Care Webinar to be Offered in September 
 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) appreciates our shared collaboration to provide quality care to our 

Members, your patients.   

 

In support of this, the MVP HEDIS Operations Team will host a webinar this September for Providers 

to have an opportunity for a Q&A session related to gaps in care submission and best practices. The 

gaps in care submission process is when a Provider submits medical record documentation to MVP to 

close gaps in care identified in MVP reporting.   

  

We have created a survey to determine the best date and times for the webinar, in addition to any 

specific questions and topics you would like to discuss during this time.   
  

If you are interested in attending, please complete the survey at mvphealthcare.com/WebinarSurvey 

by August 11, 2023.  
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